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Letter from the Coordinator 

Greetings! 

 

The 2024 Forest Stewardship workshop season came and went in what seems like a blink of an 

eye! This being my very first year in the position, I am happy to say that I have learned so much 

throughout this process and from those involved in making this program a success. I am very 

thankful to have shadowed the past Forest Stewardship Coordinator for 7 months before teaching 

my first workshop.  

 

I want to thank MSU Extension Forestry for giving me this opportunity; all of the advisors that 

helped with teaching, site visits, and monitoring; and the many landowners that attended a 

workshop this year! Overall, the 2024 season was a great success in many ways and I am very 

eager to get the 2025 Workshops planned and implemented!  

 

Happy Trails! 

 

Lexi Smith 

Forest Stewardship Coordinator 

 

 


